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Stars of the Week 

 Y3 Sebastian & Stanley 

Y4 Isaac & April  

WN Zack & Sonny 

Y5 Zayn & Evie T 

Y6 Abigail & Elliott H 

Home Learning 

Hello to all the home-learners! 

Well done for all your hard work at home, we really   
appreciate how difficult it is. 

Thank you to those of you who have sent in your work 
and photographs of how you’re getting on, it’s really 
good to see. 

Thank you also for all your positive messages, it’s        
encouraging to hear. 

We hope you are finding the tweaks we have made to 
our remote learning provision this week are providing 
more support and guidance. We are constantly reviewing 
what we offer to ensure the best, under the                 
circumstances, for our children and will continue to 
adapt as the weeks go on. 
 
Please remember every family is different, if you are 
struggling or need any help or have any comments 
please contact your child's year group team via Class 
Dojo or email us at the admin email address. 

Year 3 Music Project 

The year 3 trumpet project got off to a great start on 

Wednesday this week, thanks to Trafford Music Service. 

Well done also to the home trumpeters!  

Friends of Moorlands 

Don’t forget to sign up to our latest events: 

The fantastic Mrs Broadbent is running weekly fitness 
classes over zoom to raise money for school, please see 
the links on the FoM Facebook page to join in. 

Following on with the fitness theme, Mr Mellor is       
organising the Moorlands Motivator (a 2, 5 or 10k run or 
walk) between 23rd and 31st January. It’s £10 for adults 
and £5 for children and there’s a medal waiting for you 
at the end! 

After all that exercise some of us might be in need of the 
next event on 6th February-a virtual gin tasting event led 
by our gin guru, Mr Kendal.  

Welcome to Mr Burns 

We would like to welcome our new caretaker, Mr 

Burns, to the MJS team. 

Mr Burns has already settled into life at Moorlands  

and has made a great start on some of the jobs 

around school. 

We would also like to thank Mr Nash who kindly 

volunteered his time to help school with caretaker 

jobs during Mr Smethurst’s absence.   


